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Summer Term 2016





Dear Parents and Carers

Re - 6th Form Dress Code

[bookmark: _GoBack]As we hopefully see the increase of some lovely British summer weather in the Academy we usually see the decline of standards in our 6th Form dress code.  I therefore remind you that we expect the student to follow the ‘smart casual’ dress code that is detailed in the parents’ information booklet that is sent home at the start of the autumn term.

It is Academy policy for students not to reveal midriff, cleavage or bare arms, usually in the case of the girls and in the case of the boys vest tops and shorts are prohibited unless this is a requirement of the subject.

6th Form tutors have been directed to send students home to change if they have arrived in inappropriate clothing.

If you should have any queries regarding the 6th Form dress code please do not hesitate to contact me.

Thank you in advance for your support on this matter.

Yours sincerely



Mrs K Franklin
Head of 6th Form

Principal: Mr Mark Avoth
The Bourne Academy, Hadow Road, Bournemouth, BH10 5HS   |  Tel. 01202 528554  |  admin@thebourneacademy.com

[image: S:\Admin FG\Marketing & Communications\Logos\Twitter_logo_blue.png] www.thebourneacademy.com    |              @BourneAcademy

The Bourne Academy is a charitable company registered in England under Company no. 07148158
Registered office: Hadow Road, Bournemouth, Dorset, BH10 5HS
Principal: Mr Mark Avoth
The Bourne Academy, Hadow Road, Bournemouth, BH10 5HS     Tel. 01202 528554
www.thebourneacademy.com     admin@thebourneacademy.com
The Bourne Academy is a charitable company registered in England under Company no. 07148158
Registered office: Hadow Road, Bournemouth, Dorset, BH10 5HS
image1.jpeg




image2.jpeg




image3.png




